THIS IS YOUR TAX RECEIPT.

Gift Date: 9/10/2021

Amount Received: \$1,500.00

Donor ID: 120148975

Federal income tax law requires us to inform you that no goods or services were provided to you in return for your gift. Therefore, the full amount of your gift is deductible for federal income tax purposes. Save the Children Federation, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) organization.

Dear Friend of Children,

This tax receipt is in acknowledgment of your gift to Save the Children. Your generosity is helping to transform children's lives and the future we share. Thank you!

Z. Milne

Ingrid Milne Acting VP, CFO



501 Kings Highway East Suite 400 Fairfield, CT 06825 SavetheChildren.org 1.800.728.3843

ESTABLISH YOUR LEGACY:

To transform children's lives even after your lifetime, ask your estate planning attorney to add Save the Children to your will a living trust. Contact Laura Falcone at plannedgifts@savechildren or 1-800-544-4470 for more information.

DID YOU KNOW:

You can make your gift go further, without spending more? Many corporations sponsor matching gift programs. Check if your workplace is one of them at www.SavetheChildren.org/Matching-Gifts and request a match to double or even triple your impact for children!